
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

City of Stamford  

 
Wednesday, November 2, 2022 

 

Contact: 

Lauren Meyer 

203-977-5115 
lmeyer@stamfordct.gov  

 

MEDIA ADVISORY: MAYOR CAROLINE SIMMONS AND DIRECTOR OF HEALTH 

JODY BISHOP-PULLAN ANNOUNCE NEW VIDEO FOR THE YOUTH MENTAL 

HEALTH ALLIANCE 
 

What: On Thursday, November 3, at 1:00 pm, Mayor Simmons will be joined by Director of 

Health Jody Bishop-Pullan, Vin Tufo from the Vita Health and Wellness Partnership, and 

members of the Stamford Youth Mental Health Alliance (YMHA) to roll out a new video 

highlighting the vision and mission of the Alliance. The Mayor will also be highlighting the City 

of Stamford’s new Mental Health Resources brochure, which is available to residents and 

available in English, Spanish, and Haitian Creole.  

 

The Youth Mental Health Alliance is a coalition of organizations engaged in a data-driven, 

collaborative process, using evidenced based interventions where appropriate, to address the 

mental health issues facing our youth, which is an increasingly urgent public health issue in 

Stamford and across the country. 

  

Who:  

• Mayor Caroline Simmons 

• Jody Bishop-Pullan, City of Stamford Director of Health  

• Vin Tufo, Vita Health and Wellness Partnership 

 

When: Thursday, November 3, at 1:00 pm  

  

Where: Lobby of the Stamford Government Center (888 Washington Boulevard)   
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